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Tuesday 12 March 2019 0900 
 
 
 
 
 

Really Important information for all General Practice teams – Please share this with 
everyone in your team 

 

 

We have just been notified by Propharma that all previous unfilled orders for 
MMR (even from yesterday) have been discarded. 

 

Please could you estimate your vaccine 
requirements for the next week. Order this via the 
normal Propharma process before midday today.  
 

These orders will be distributed either Wednesday afternoon or 
Thursday. 

 

We share your frustrations regarding the lack of vaccines and the 
inadequate communications from suppliers.  

 

Again we appreciate all your hard work in responding to this 
outbreak and apologise for the delays and confusion. 
 

 

Kind regards,  

Drs Phil Schroeder and Kim Burgess 
Canterbury Primary Response Group 

  

www.primaryhealthresponse.org.nz 

http://www.primaryhealthresponse.org.nz/

